
  

                                                                                                                     
                                          

 

Automotive Hall of Fame Announces Sandy Hudson  
as Vice President of Business Development 

 
DEARBORN, Mich., July 25, 2024 - The Automotive Hall of Fame announces Sandy Hudson 
as their new vice president, Business Development. In this newly created role, Sandy will be 
responsible for all revenue-generating activities and strategic partnerships for AHF, including 
earned income, donations, grants, and corporate gifts, as well as the organization’s marketing 
activities.  

“I am thrilled to welcome Sandy to the AHF team, said Sarah Cook, president, AHF.  “His 
experience and knowledge will contribute to the ongoing evolution of our organization.” 

Sandy has extensive leadership experience. He spent much of his 30-plus-year career in the 
healthcare industry. In 2015, he started his own management services consulting firm, AEGLE 
Group LLC. Sandy also had a hand in starting a non-profit organization alongside former 
IndyCar driver, Robby Buhl, called “Teen Street Skills,” a training program that teaches new teen 
drivers to deal with adverse situations.  

“The AHF has an outstanding heritage of recognizing the people who have made the automotive 
industry what it is today. I look forward to helping elevate the institution and help usher in the 
next generation of industry leaders and innovators,” said Hudson. 

Automotive Hall of Fame (AHF) is a non-profit organization that honors and celebrates the 
automotive/mobility industry’s leaders and innovators through awards and programs that 
challenge young and old alike to higher levels of personal achievement. Founded in 1939, the 
Automotive Hall of Fame has honored 755 awardees from around the world, who have impacted 
and influenced the automotive and mobility industries. 

The Automotive Hall of Fame is located at 21400 Oakwood Blvd in Dearborn, Michigan and is 
open to the public Thursdays – Sundays, 10 a.m. - 4 p.m. You can also visit the Automotive Hall 
of Fame online at automotivehalloffame.org or on our Facebook and Instagram pages. 
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https://www.automotivehalloffame.org/the-hall-online/resources-and-partners/newsletter-archive/?gad_source=1&gclid=Cj0KCQjw-uK0BhC0ARIsANQtgGOvNa4Ja5oxY4NtUliZ1ZfKmPSLTEj7JTn1Y-xTtqJtrNCOqNWzIZ0aAv9bEALw_wcB
https://www.facebook.com/automotivehalloffame
https://www.instagram.com/autohalloffame/

